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What a wonderful time of giving we were able to have as we celebrated what

would have been Jesse’s 32nd birthday on March 7th. We are reminded this

spring season of “new beginnings” to always have hope. We hope for new clinical

trials, new treatment options and much more funding for childhood cancer; as 4%

government funding is far too little for these little ones. We hope and pray for a

cure; for a miracle! No child and no family should have to endure these horrific

treatments. 

We purchased Amazon Fire Sticks with Disney+ preinstalled for Savannah

Memorial Children’s Hospital for where they don’t have smart TVs available.

Our local Carolina girl, eight-year-old

Maggie (pictured right), passed away on

May 2nd. She has been a light to so many

in her small community here and will be

missed.

Alexandra, a one-year-old fighting leukemia at Beth Israel Medical Center in New

Jersey, asked for baby blankets and stuffed animals. We also provided the family

with a Visa gift card.

At CURE Foundation’s annual gala,

Jesse’s photo was displayed in

memoriam. 

Our donation to CURE provided

two days of lunches for the children

and their families in Jesse’s honor.

We delievered toys for all ages to the Medical University of South Carolina in

Charleston, Savannah Memorial, Prisma Health and Columbia.

Since our last newsletter…



Check out our feature in the Hilton Head Monthly by clicking here and please

continue to like and share our Facebook and Instagram posts.

We cannot express in words, how grateful we are and how thrilled Jesse would

be that we can continue to bring just a bit of joy into these families lives

because of your generosity. Our hearts are full thanks to you!

Caitlin (pictured left), an 11-year-old

being treated in Texas, found us through

Instagram. We sent her  gift box filled of

her favorite things.
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Target Gift Cards were sent to St.

Christopher’s Children’s Hospital in

Philadelphia, NYC Ronald McDonald

House Charities, and Daughter’s of

the King’s Hospital in Norfolk, VA.

​​With grateful hearts,

A family from Alabama found us through our instagram. Their 15-year-old son,

Walker, has Osteosarcoma and recently had his leg amputated. We sent him a

Best Buy gift card, an Alabama Crimson Tide sweatshirt, and an art supply box.

For Valentine’s Day at Ronald

McDonald House Charities in

Charleston we provided all 19 rooms

with Door Dash Gift Cards.

www.jesseswishfoundation.org

https://hiltonheadmonthly.com/people/7481-jesse-s-wish-keeps-on-giving

